
TOSHKENT IRRIGATSIYA VA QISHLOQ XO'JALIGINI MEXANIZATSIYALASH MUHANDISLARI INSTITUTI

1

There is an event in "Mustakillik" makhalla
On June 16, 2021, an event was organized in "Mustakillik" mahalla of Mirzo-Ulugbek district by the staff of
the Faculty of Agricultural Mechanization. A lively dialogue took place, where the problems of young
people were listened to, conversations were held with mahalla activists to discuss current problems.

The event, organized on the initiative of the Faculty of Agricultural Mechanization, was attended by the
Vice-Rector for Youth Affairs R. Choriev and activists of the mahalla. The guests were shown a video, which
tells about the life and activities of the Institute. Then, mahalla youth were handed gifts. At the end of the
event, the Institute psychologist M. Mukhamedova conducted a psychological training seminar for
residents and youth.
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